
Current and future students, parents, 

families, and friends of  

Rancho Pico Jr High School 
 

In keeping with the spirit and excitement of this 

year’s Open House and Silent AucƟon 

On March 21st at sundown 

The school’s volunteer posse will again be 

throwin’ the darndest western BBQ this side of 

interstate 5 at the Rancho Pico Quad! 

Food Served from 4‐8 p.m. 

***Cash or Check only please*** 

We reckon it’ll saƟsfy the sƟffest hunger & 

quench the mighƟest thirst, so git yourself  

plenty ready for some tasty viƩles! 


